
LOCAL PUBLIC MEETING ON THURS 30 January 7pm at Emsworth 

Community Centre, P010 7DD 

INVITATION 

To hear about the plans for changes likely to be made to footpaths round 

Chichester Harbour and particularly along Emsworth's Maisemore 

Beach. 

Alison Perry*, an expert on Natural England's coast path plans for this 

area, will be the speaker. 

The plans for Maisemore beach paths including a boardwalk and the 

raised bridge will be up for discussion at this meeting. 

Background : see www.maisemoregardens.co.uk  for the link on the 

home page to Natural England's current plans and other details. 

Emsworth Residents Forum are hosting this meeting and there are 

refreshments available from 6.30pm before the meeting starts. The 

invitation is open to all local people. 

*Alison Perry, from Hampshire County Council, is in charge of 
getting the NE path plans in place round much of Chichester 
Harbour by the end of 2025. 

http://www.maisemoregardens.co.uk/

